
 

 

 

 

 

To:    All Providers 

From: IEHP – Provider Relations  

Date: July 11, 2025 

Subject: Provider/Hospital Partner Update –Video Message from CEO Jarrod McNaughton 

 

Greetings, 

  

With the recent passing of both the federal Budget Reconciliation Bill (HR-1) and the state’s 2025 – 2026 

budget, we invite you to view this special message regarding the impact on our region.  

 

Please click on the image above or link below to watch a special video.  

 

Video Link: https://vimeo.com/1100460009/6ddaba8988?ts=12776&share=copy  

 

 

We will continue to provide updates as new guidance becomes available. In the meantime, thank you for all that 

you do. Your partnership matters more than ever. We will continue together to support the high quality and 

equitable care our communities rely on and deserve. 

 

With Gratitude, 

 
 

If you have any questions, please contact the IEHP Provider Call Center at (909) 890-2054, (866) 223-4347 or 

email ProviderServices@iehp.org 
 

All IEHP communications can be found at: www.providerservices.iehp.org > News and Updates > Notices 
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